
 

 

 

18 February 2022 

Dear Respected Parent/Carer 

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you 

 

Re: World Book Day [Y7 – 8 pupils and Reading Ambassadors]     

 

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage our students in reading, we will be celebrating World 

Book Day on Thursday 3rd March by holding several events on the day. Please do look out for our updates 

throughout the day through our twitter account @edengirlsslough.  

 

Dress up as a book character 

On Thursday 3rd March Students in Years 7 and 8 and our Reading Ambassadors have the option to dress up 

as a book character for the day. This can be from any book. However, if it is from one of our Star Readers 

books, they will receive prizes. Prizes will also be given for best dressed, and most original costume.  

Please be aware that there is no expectation for parents to go to the expense of buying a new costume - we 

are proud of how creative our students are, and it would be lovely to see homemade costumes. We look 

forward to seeing students’ interpretation of their characters and to seeing the characters come to life on the 

day. Please do ensure if your daughter is participating in dressing for the World Book Day, the costume is 

modest in line with our school ethos.  

 

It is not mandatory for your daughter to participate in dressing up for world book day. She should attend in 

school uniform if not participating. This is not a non-school uniform day but rather a celebration of reading.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Samina Jafferi  

Deputy Director of Learning for English  

 

https://twitter.com/edengirlsslough

